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Babies of 
Bethany
We are excited to 
introduce a new 
baby to the Bethany 
family!

Jonathan George 
Mitchell 

Son of Systems and 
Processes Manager, 

Eleanor Mitchell. 

Meet Sarah Dickson:                  
Lifestyle Supervisor at The Plains

Can you tell us a little about your 
previous work experience? 

I’ve worked in various roles, 
including being a Pastor at a large 
church in Brisbane and many years 
as a Childcare centre manager for 
primary aged children (OSHC). I 
have a Teaching Degree, Diploma 
of Community Welfare and Diploma 
in Counselling. I think these work 
roles and learning opportunities 
have helped me to support people 
according to their individual needs. 
I’m truly enjoying getting to know 
each resident, their families and the 
staff at Bethany. As I get to know 
them I’ll be able to better support 
them to engage in activities, feel 
connected, provide emotional 
support and help them to have fun! 
My passion for God is a big part of 
my drive to do all I can for them 
and make the most of every minute 
I’m at Bethany. I do strongly feel 
God has called me to this role and 
for this reason I trust my experience 
has adequately equipped me. In 
saying that I have always been 
curious, reflective and enjoy 
learning. 

What have you found to be the 
most rewarding part of the job 
so far? 

The most rewarding part is seeing 
the residents smile or seeing them 
engage in an activity and truly 
lose themselves in the moment. 
My aim is to see them happy, or 
at least feeling a sense of peace. 
I really enjoy walking into a room 
and seeing them smile when they 
look at me or as we chat. In that 
moment I know they know how 

much I care for them and that I’m 
glad to see them. I so appreciate 
the lovely feedback I’ve gotten 
from families also. I can’t wait to 
try some more adventurous things 
with them. For example, next 
month we will be trialling some 
Virtual Reality activities and I can’t 
wait to see their faces when they 
experience it for the first time. 

Can you tell us a bit about you 
and your family? What do you 
like to do for fun?

My immediate family consists of 
my husband Tim and my 5 year 
old Aussie Bulldog Olga. We enjoy 
relaxing on the couch with a good 
TV show or movie. Time with 
family and friends. We love to take 
Olga to the beach or for outings. 
She’s quite easy to please as her 
favourite thing to do is take a trip 
in the Ute! 

How did you come to know 
Jesus?

I grew up in a Christian family 
but for me I made the decision 
to acknowledge what Jesus did 
for me and invite him into my life 
in a really personal way when I 
was 22. This happened when a 
friend of mine had recently made 
this decision and I went along to 
her church begrudgingly just to 
please her. During that church 
service I strongly felt God’s 
presence and knew I needed to 
connect with him at that very 
moment. I’m very grateful for his 
presence in my life and my family.

New Landscape 
Maintenance 
Contractor
Green Options has 
been selected as 
the new landscape 
maintenance 
contractor at our 
three sites. They 
will commence on 1 
April, and will have 
two full time staff 
working across our 
sites - Mathieu (in 
yellow) and Jackson 
(in green). 
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Beth Eden Reaccreditation
by Jodie Shannon, Residential Care Manager

Following the year that was COVID-19, 
Beth Eden had it’s 3-year unannounced 
reaccreditation visit at the end of October 
2020.

Beth Eden’s reaccreditation had originally 
been due by mid-June but with the risk of 
COVID-19 around, the Aged Care Quality & 
Safety Commission extended their registration 
for 6 months. Following 3 days of having the 
Commission Auditors on site, I am delighted 
to say that Beth Eden passed the audit with 
100% and has been reaccredited for a further 3 
years. I believe this was achieved by the caring, 
compassionate, and dedicated staff at all levels 
who work at our Beth Eden facility. I congratulate 
each and every one of them for their daily efforts 
and care. 

Long serving staff
Big ‘congratulations’ to the 
following staff who have 
attained years-of-service 
milestones:

15 - 20 YEARS

Venus Malit
(Lifestyle Assistant,  The Plains)

Prem Lata
(Lifestyle Assistant,  Beth Eden)

10 - 15 YEARS

Eto Ponge
(Lifestyle Assistant, The Plains)

Wanda Bagnall
(Domestic Services, Beth Eden)

5 - 10 YEARS 

Kudzai Gorondondo
(Lifestyle Assistant, Beth Eden)

Claudia Ridley
(Chaplain, The Plains)

Karla Manansala
(Registered Nurse, Janoah 
Gardens)

Anne Bautista
(Domestic Services, The Plains)

Mel Thomson
(Roster and Payroll Officer, Head 
Office)

25 YEARS

Special congratulations 
to Nancy Vasen, Lifestyle 
Assistant at Beth Eden, who 
has worked with Bethany 
Christian Care for 25 Years! 
Thank you for your hard work 
and dedication, Nancy. 

Easter Concert at The 
Plains
Retirement village residents at The Plains 
presented an Easter Concert with a resident 
choir, instrumental items, poetry and an 
uplifting message about the salvation and 
hope offered freely through Jesus’ death and 
resurrection at Easter.

MARCH 2021 • 48TH EDITION

6

Newsletter






